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• The Leading Economic Index and the yield curve turn negative before a recession as the economy 
decelerates.

• When the Yield Curve (orange line) goes positive, the stock market and economy take a big turn for the 
worse.

• The LEI (red line) gets more negative when the Yield Curve turns positive.  LEI has been going down since 
late 2022.





• The business cycle ends with the FED raising interest rates (FFR) and keeps them steady. A new cycle 
begins with low rates after the cuts.

• This slows the economy down over time and causes a recession.  They start cutting rates when the 
economy has started to deteriorate alot.

• The stock market may start selling off before the rate cuts. History shows rate cuts are very negative for 
stocks.





• The U3 number is the official unemployment rate.  It really starts going up fast after an uptrend has 
started.

• Layoffs and corporate bankrupcies dramatically accelerate as more people cut back on spending.  It's a 
snowball effect.

• The unemployment rate should be 5-6% in early 2025.
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NextGen Financial Advice LLC is an Investment Adviser registered with the State of Minnesota. All views, expressions, and opinions included in this 
communication are subject to change. This communication is not intended as an offer or solicitation to buy, hold or sell any financial instrument or 
investment advisory services. Any information provided has been obtained from sources considered reliable, but we do not guarantee the 
accuracy or the completeness of any description of securities, markets or developments mentioned. We may, from time to time, have a position in 
the securities mentioned and may execute transactions that may not be consistent with this communication's conclusions.  Please contact us at 
952-373-1362 if there is any change in your financial situation, needs, goals or objectives, or if you wish to initiate any restrictions on the 
management of the account or modify existing restrictions.  Additionally, we recommend you compare any account reports from NGFA with the 
account statements from your Custodian.  Please notify us if you do not receive statements from your Custodian on at least a quarterly basis.  Our 
current disclosure brochure, Form ADV Part 2, is available for your review upon request, and on our website www.nextgenfinancialadvice.com. This 
disclosure brochure, or a summary of material changes made, is also provided to our clients on an annual basis.
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